
Record of Annual Meeting 
with  

Local Emergency Responders 
 

Basin Electric Power Cooperative 
Laramie River Station 

 
 
 
Date:  December 21, 2020 
 
Location:  Web-based training video  
 
 
40 CFR § 257.73(a)(3)(E) requires an Annual face-to-face meeting between Basin Electric 
Power Cooperative Laramie River Station representatives and Platte County emergency 
responders.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, however, no in-person meeting was held during 
2020.  A video was prepared by Basin Electric Power Cooperative and provided to the Platte 
County Emergency Management Coordinator.  The purpose of the video was to review the 
Emergency Action Plan (EAP) for Coal Combustion Residual (CCR) units at Laramie River 
Station. 
 
   
Platte County Emergency Management posted a link to the EAP video on their organizational 
website: 
 
https://www.plattecountywyoming.com/departments/EmergencyManagement/LRS2020AnnualE
APUpdate 
 
A link to the EAP video was also posted to the Platte County Facebook page. 
 
It is anticipated that annual face-to-face meetings will resume during 2021.  
 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/TAdiCkRVr4SkqOlpu2IDgD?domain=plattecountywyoming.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/TAdiCkRVr4SkqOlpu2IDgD?domain=plattecountywyoming.com

